
BUZZING WITH TALENT!

This year, our talented students lit
up the stage with creativity and

heart! Our handbell choir had some
outstanding performances and our
Top of the Rock Choir filled the air

with harmony and spirit! In
December, our students brought

magic to life with their lively
production of Alice in Wonderland.

It’s been a year full of music,
imagination, and unforgettable

moments in the spotlight!


